
 
GREENWOOD TOWNSHIP 

REGULAR MEETING 
November 9, 2010 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Supervisor Eddy. 
Roll Call: John Paulus, Patricia Kubitskey, Paul Eddy, Aldino Scianna and Constance 
Kern present.  Loretta Kischnick, Deputy Clerk also present. 
11 Guests in attendance. 
 
Public Comment:  Sheriff Grace spoke about the county’s new deputy.  Guest speaker, 
Brian Burns of PIE & G spoke about the township’s relationship with his company and 
said it would be up for renewal in 2030.  John Kischnick thanked election workers. 
Agenda:  Motion to accept as presented – Scianna/Paulus, All yeas. 
  
Old Business:  Recycling issue was raised again.  Discussion ensued.  Motion to 
continue recycling until January at current fee of 50 cents per visit and increase in 
January to $1.00 per visit.  Eddy/Scianna – roll call vote taken.  Three for and two against 
– motion carried.  Doug Wellman of Whitehouse Disposal company gave a presentation 
of cost to build a new building for recycling and requested a commitment and contract 
signed by the township before January 1.  Discussion ensued.  It was decided to table 
issue until next meeting. 
 
New Business:  None 
 
Reports:   Fire Dept, Zoning Administrator, Parks and Recreation, Assessors report, 
Ambulance Advisory Board (Supervisor Eddy mentioned Gary Worsley off that board) 
and Road Commission. Planning Commission gave a report and requested a motion to 
pass a recommendation to add “paragraph G” to 18.08 “Accessory Uses, Buildings, and 
Structures”.  A motion was made to pass “paragraph G” with changes to exclude  MDR 
and include State to #6 of “paragraph G”  Scianna/Kubitskey -All aye.   
Request for motion to keep the permit and fee for structures under 200 square feet as is.  
Motion –Paulus/Scianna.   Discussion ensued.  Roll call vote -3 no/2 yes. 
Motion to change requirements for structures under 200 square feet to discontinue fee 
and require only a permit.  Kern/Paulus  Roll call vote – 4 yes/1 no.  Motion carried. 
 No Reports from Z.B.A., Parks and Recreation and Transfer site  
Approval of previous Meeting minutes:  Paulus/Scianna– All yea. 
Treasurer’s report:  accepted as presented 
Manifest of bills:  General Fund  $11,566.18  - Fire Dept.  $8,991.60.  Paulus /Scianna– 
All yea 
Public Comment:  Doug Wellman requested sign at transfer site be moved to original 
area. 
Correspondence:  Letter from Sheriff Grace.  Thank you to Nina Gee and Audubon 
Society for bird and bat houses. 
Remarks from the Board:  none 
Adjourned:  8:35 PM, Next meeting scheduled for December 14, 2010. 



Minutes recorded by Loretta Kischnick, Deputy Clerk. 
 
 
____________________________   
 ___________________________ 
Constance J. Kern, Clerk      Paul Eddy, Supervisor 
 


